
 

 

May 2, 2023 
 
 
Nancy Marconi  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
RE: Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. 2024 Cost of Service Application (EB-2023-0029) 
 
 
We are writing to confirm that Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. (“HHI”) is working diligently on its Cost-of-Service 
Application for rates effective January 1, 2024. Unfortunately, HHI has determined that we will not be in 
a position to meet the May 28, 2024, filing deadline.  As a very small utility HHI has few 
internal resources and is heavily reliant on external resources to support the preparation of its 
application. At the moment HHI is awaiting the completion of some external work from its accounting 
firm MNP before being able to complete and finalize its filing. 
 
HHI believes that it will be able to file its Cost-of-Service rate application with the OEB by July 31, 2023, 
although we will endeavor to file earlier if possible. 
 
If there are any questions with respect to the foregoing, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Michel Poulin 
General Manager 
613-632-6689 
 


